23 June 1992

Rt. Rev. Bishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate
Diocese of the Armenian Church

630 Second Avenue

New York, NY 10016-4885

Your Grace:

At our regular meeting of the Parish Council on June 8th,
presided by the Pastor, we discussed your plan of regionalization
of the Midwest region, which you proposed at the Midwest Regional
Meeting at St. George Armenian Church, Waukegan, IL, on June lst.

The following suggestions regarding the regionalization plan
of the Midwest region, are for your consideration:

1. A centralized meeting place, i.e., at the northside
Chicago Church, St. Gregory the Illuminator;
2. Rotation of meeting place from one Church to another if a

centralized meeting place cannot be arranged;

3. Pre-scheduled and published meeting date and place;

4, Try to change the weekday meeting to Saturday, or at least
suggest it;

5. Have a copy of a new By-Laws of the regionalization for the
Midwest region, and send to the Churches to be previewed.

In the Service of Christ,

Rev. Fr. Diran Papazian, Archpriest
Pastor
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